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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that in the event of a requested recount of the Republican U.S. House District 2 
race on the 2024 Primary Election ballot, the Juab County Clerk's Office will conduct ballot processing on 
Thursday, August 1st, from 10:00 a.m. until completed.  
 
A public audit of the 2024 Regular Primary Election recount will take place on Thursday, August 1st, at 
3:00 p.m. 
 
A canvass of the 2024 Primary Election recount will take place on Thursday, August 1st, at 4:00 p.m.    
 
This recount process is open to the public and will be held at the Juab County Clerk’s Office, 160 North 
Main, Nephi, Utah.    
 
Dated this 30th day of July 2024 


